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ATTN: Tegan Cole 
 
Dear Ms Cole, 
 

New Request for Advice - Stockton Sand Quarry Dredging (SSD-9490) (Port Stephens) 
Response to Submissions 

 
Thank you for your correspondence via the Major Projects Planning Portal (ref: PAE-12098514) 
dated 10 December 2020 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) provide Response to 
Submissions for the above.  

Legislation came into effect on 1 December 2019 that brings together Roads & Maritime Services 
(Roads and Maritime), and TfNSW.  This response reflects the advice from the new organisation.   

The supporting documentation provided in support of the proposed development application has 
been reviewed, and TfNSW has no further comment. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to provide feedback on the above development application.  
Should you require clarification of any issue raised, please don't hesitate to contact Robert 
Rutledge, Principal Transport Planner, Land Use Planning and Development at 
Robert.rutledge@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

22/12/2020 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Customer Strategy and Technology 
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